
 

Foley News 

Exciting 

Projects Ahead! 
 

 Foley website coming soon! 
Our school website is currently under development and 

should be up and running in a matter of weeks. It will be 

our  online newsletter full of the latest events, projects, 

work, photos, menus, letters and so much more! 

 Library revamp has begun 
The development of the school library has begun. The new 

blinds are up, new seating has arrived and new media, 

furnishings not to mention books have been ordered and 

are on their way. Local librarians and  staff are 

reorganizing and sourcing new books for all to enjoy. 
 Exciting play area proposal 
See the proposed new play area below. We’re hoping to 

create a fantastic state of the art sensory play area in the 

school yard. The design has been commissioned and we 

hope to launch this exciting project as soon as possible. 

Principal’s  Message 

I would like to  thank all the staff of the 

school for their continuing  support and 

dedication above and beyond the call of 

duty in continuing to deliver an        

excellent high quality educational            

experience for all the children at our 

school.  

Our Newsletter this month is a           

celebration of the many activities and 

projects which the staff have been    

delivering and are preparing to deliver 

to the children as the 2014-15 school 

year comes to a close.  

Please note the End of Year Show which 

will involve a variety of events including 

Drama, Music, Dance and Poetry  in-

volving all the children in the school. 

This is not only a fundraiser for our 

school but also a great showcase for the 

talent and work that goes on in  Foley.  

We would encourage you all to attend in 

Ballymacnab Hall on Wednesday 17th 

June at 7.00pm and to bring extended 

family, prospective parents and their 

children along to see what our school 

can offer them. 

Martin Kelly—Principal 
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Plant Power! 

We’ve gone all green fingered at 

Foley for Spring. The planters 

outside are looking blooming 

lovely after being replanted by 

the gardening club. Also, P.3/4 

have been busy growing bean, 

pumpkin and courgette plants 

and dwarf sunflowers. Track our 

progress in our Foley growing 

diary at www.innocentdrinks.ie 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Primary 6—High School 

Day: 

Friday 22nd May—    

10am-2pm 

Primary 7 High School 

Day: 

Friday 29th May  

All Day 

Primary 1 Induction Day: 

Friday 29th May 

9.15am—12 noon 

School Trip: 

Tuesday 9th June Tayto 

Park Meath—All Day 

School Sports/Family 

Day: 

Friday 12th June    

9.15am-3pm 

End of Year Show: 

Wednesday 17th June 

7pm Ballymacnab Hall 

End of Year Mass: 

Wednesday 24th June 

Ballymacnab Chapel 7pm 

For text updates on all         

activities please make sure the 

school office has a current  

mobile contact number 

               First Communion. 
 

On Saturday 9th of May our P.4 children made 

their First Communion in Clady Chapel. The 

children were excellent performing their many 

jobs perfectly and we’re all very proud of them. 

Thank you to all the boys and girls who came to 

choir, your singing helped make a special day 

even more special.  

Congratulations Rosie, Shea, Aoife, Caolan, 

Ella, Liam, Roise and Liam on your big day. 

Farewell Brenda! 
After two and a half years with us, Brenda, our cook, is moving on to a 

new post. We’d like to thank her for her hard work and the delicious 

dinners she created during her time here. On 30th April at a special 

assembly, Head Boy and Girl presented Brenda with flowers from the 

Foley children and a present from the staff. 
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Head Boy and Girl for  

May 

Lorcan 

& 

Emma 

Safety Talks 
 

The important message 

about safety and awareness 

on farms and online has 

been highlighted by our    

recent workshops on these 

important topics.  

 

These were interesting and 

enjoyable with the children 

paying lots of attention and  

displaying their own       

personal knowledge 

through their stories and 

questions.  

 

Pupils Enjoying After 

Schools Multi-Skills Club 


